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IN THE MATTER of 

the Resource Management Act 1991 
 

 
AND 

 

 
IN THE MATTER of 

 

Hearing of submissions and further 

submissions on the Proposed Te Tai O 

Poutini Plan 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MINUTE 22 – Strategic Directions
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INTRODUCTION 

1. The Hearings Panel has received a response from the Reporting Officer, Ms Easton on 
our Minute 16 in relation to Strategic Direction which is attached.    

2. As indicated in Minute 16 the Hearing Panel is now enabling any further comments 
from submitters to Ms Easton response.  

3. We have extended the time period further for responses to be provided until Friday 
the 24th of May 2024.   

 

 
Dean Chrystal 
 

Independent Commissioner – Chair - on behalf of the Hearing Panel members  

8 May 2024 

 


